
Waste Management 

In order to cultivate good habits in our pupils, and to reduce 
disposal costs, children bring home food waste and leftovers in 
their lunchboxes. This allows parents to be aware of how much 
a child is actually eating.  

The school provides soap in children's bathrooms but does not 
supply paper towelling for drying hands. Children are asked to 
have a face towel in their bags and to take it into the bathroom 
with them and use it to dry hands. This reduces our waste 
considerably and also the spread of germs. Many children keep 
their towel in a small toiletry bag. Parents are requested to 
check the face towels and change them as required.     

We recycle paper and cardboard in the school. 

 This policy is part of our Green Schools Initiative  


